Free rides and seniors’
residence routes:

The STL responds to the needs of Lavai"--ﬁh

On December 24 and 31, everyone rides the bus for free.

FREE TRAVEL DURING THE HOLIDAYS

To thank the people of Laval for their loyalty, we are offering them

the chance to travel on our buses for free on December 24 and 31.

The 5TL is taling this opportunity to combat drinking and driving and
drowsy driving and ensure that thousands of Lavallers get home safe
by choosing public transportation.

This initigtive is also a chance to collect donetions for a good cause from
our riders. Last year, over 59,000 was raised for the STL's Boormerang
cormmittee to support the School Food Program from the Centre de
benevolat et moisson Laval's. This program provides a proper breakfast
for Laval’s children in need before school

SENIORS’ RESIDENCE ROUTES

The STL provides buses that are dedicated to serving several seniors’
residences in Laval. These routes are designed to provide riders with

a direct connection to Laval’s places of interest, such as shopping
centres, libranes and health centres. The STL created these routes to
offer Laval's seniors access to leisure activities and help to eliminate
the obstacles to social participation and foster a more inclusive society.

These eight lines offer between one and four return trips, two to three
times per week from the entrance of the residence to various public

locations. This service is offered at the reguler fare and, Laval atizens
aged 65 and over travel for free with a valid Horizon 65+ pass on their

Opus card.
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“The 5TL's mandate is to serve Lavallers and
we do everything we can to meet their needs.”
Dovid De Cotis
President of the STLs Board of Directors

Providing seniors with the opportunity to travel safely and
without stress is just common sense.

THE STL RECEIVES HIGH HONOURS

FROM THE MOUVEMENT QUEBECOIS

DE LA QUALITE =
It is with enormous pride that the STL accepted the

Gronde Mention at the 2015 Grands prix québécois de

la qualite, in recognition of its exemplary management

practices and for the guality of its overall performance.

We constantly strive to use the best management

practices to enhance our senvices in tandem with the

needs of Lavallers.

SEASON'’S GREETINGS

“2015is drawing to an end. There were many major developments

this year and even more work to improve public transportation has been
announced for the coming year. At this, the very beginning of 2018, I'd Lile
to thank our 60,000 clients for choosing public transit. A happy and
healthy 2016 to you alll May this year help us to move forward on the
path to sustainable mobility”, wishes David De Cotis.

For more information, visit stl.laval qc.ca or contact
our Customer Contact Centre at 450 688-6520, and
stay in touch with STL Synchro.
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